
 

  

CHRISTAID FALL FUNDRAISER BANQUET  
FRIDAY EVENING – OCTOBER 6, 2023 

Get your….“TICKET TO RIDE” 

Place:  WaterStone Community Church, 5890 South Alkire  

Littleton, CO. 80127 

Time:  Doors open at 5:30 PM    African Buffet  at 6:30 PM 

IT IS SIMPLE TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATION: 
 

1) CLICK THIS LINK ( ChristAidIntl.org ) TO GO DIRECTLY TO THE 

WEBSITE TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS AND PAY. 

($45 per person or a table of Eight for $350 – bring your friends!!) 

 

2) OR… CALL THE OFFICE AT 1-866-933-7552 TO MAKE A 

RESERVATION AND SEND A CHECK TO THE OFFICE OR MAKE 

ARRANGEMENTS TO PAY AT THE DOOR. 

 

3) OR… EMAIL EXEC. DIRECTOR, PASTOR BRUCE VAN DUSSELDORP 

WITH YOUR RESERVATION INFORMATION OR QUESTIONS AT       

vandussel@comcast.net 

 

   VERY IMPORTANT!!   PLEASE RSVP TO US BY MONDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 25TH SO OUR CATERER CAN PREPARE THE 

CORRECT AMOUNT OF DELICIOUS FOOD FOR THE 

AUTHENTIC AND TASTY AFRICAN  BUFFET!  

 (CAN’T YOU JUST TASTE THAT AMAZING AFRICAN CHAI TEA AND 

SWEET DONUTS FOR DESSERT??) THAT ALONE IS WORTH THE 

PRICE OF ADMISSION!          MMMMMM SO… GOOD! 

 

WE ARE “GOING 

SOMEPLACE” 

HERE…  PLEASE 

JOIN US! 

We will be rolling down the tracks with a high-speed program to 

bring you up to date on what is new with the ministry.  There will 

be awesome pictures and short live interviews with people who 

have had their lives transformed by ChristAid in Uganda.   You will 

hear and see some things that will surprise you! 

Our fundraising goal for the evening will be to fund the remaining Teacher Housing project, 

which we began last year to provide homes for our two Headmasters.  Our regular teachers are 

currently living in shockingly  sub-standard conditions in remote areas far from our schools, 

making their personal lives very difficult and complicated.   Please help us to attack this problem, 

which will then allow us to attract the finest teachers and to treat them well. 

               PLEASE JOIN US ON OCTOBER 6TH  FOR OUR BANQUET! 

                      RSVP BY SEPTEMBER 25TH     THANK YOU! 

https://christaidintl.org/
mailto:vandussel@comcast.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IF YOU DON’T COME TO THE BANQUET, 

HOW WILL YOU EVER FIND OUT… 

        …WHAT WE ARE FENCING IN?          …OR WHAT WE ARE FENCING OUT? 

…WHERE THIS NEW BUILDING CAME FROM?     

                      …OR WHO PAINTED THESE COOL MURALS AT OUR PRESCHOOL? 

…OR HOW OUR NEW SUSTAINABILITY PROJECT IS LOOKING THESE DAYS? 

IF YOU DON’T KNOW THE ANSWERS TO THESE QUESTIONS, THEN IT MIGHT BE 

TIME FOR YOU TO MAKE YOUR BANQUET RESERVATION! 

WE HAVE THIS AND SO MUCH MORE TO SHARE WITH YOU!!     (OCTOBER 6TH) 


